

Dear parent

Greetings to you!

The year 2020-21 has been a tumultuous year for all of us and especially for our young learners; our children who were forced to stay back at home and study online. I am sure we would all agree that teaching-learning best takes place when the teacher and the student interface. We are sensitive to the fact that both children and teachers along with you have weathered it all and ensured that learning goes on for our future generation. Teaching and learning online was a challenge. However, we acknowledge all the good thoughts that you shared with us and it is this appreciation from you that enables my team to perform better.

We have gone ahead and commenced our new academic cycle as per schedule. We wish to emphasise and share with you the fact that our online portal Upswing Learning is a part of the Group and I must share with you that our children are safe on this portal, their data is protected and it is a completely safe platform for all our Group Institutions. The Upswing platform is user friendly, is well within our privacy policies and has been upgraded this academic cycle to cater to the needs of our teachers and parents and above all our students. We have invested hugely in securing this platform and ensuring that our teachers are empowered and trained to handle the online teaching safely and interactively. At Navkis, we believe that a strong foundation will enable our children to excel in the rest of the years ahead. Therefore, we have built on a Bridge programme for all levels before they get into the regular scheme.

At Navkis we have a sustained model of education and you are well aware that we did not increase the fee of children for the last 3 years and have not done so for this academic year either. We appreciate the Management for standing by us through these tumultuous days. I urge you to pay the fee online and avoid coming to the campus for safety and precaution. Please do track our website for all information regarding school decisions and communication to avoid speculation. We look forward to your support and cooperation as together I am sure we believe that Learning must go on and Education is the only valuable investment that we can make on our child.

The schedule for the payment of fee for the new academic year is as below:

Grades	Fee	Dates for payments	Mode of payment
Grades I to V	1 st Installment: 25000 2 nd Installment: 25000	1 st Installment: June 30 th ,2021 2 nd Installment: Oct 31 st ,2021	Online
	3 rd Installment : 20000	3 rd Installment: Jan 31 st , 2022	
Grades VI to X	1 st Installment: 25000 2 nd Installment: 25000 3 rd Installment : 25000	1 st Installment: June 30 th ,2021 2 nd Installment: Oct 31 st ,2021 3 rd Installment: Jan 31 st , 2022	Online

^{*}Books and any other educational resource is separate

We look forward to partnering with you in this exciting journey of your child and would be happy to have your child safe and secure back with us at NEC, Bangalore soon. Until then stay safe!

Best regards,

Ms. Lalitha Murthi

Principal

Date: 15th June, 2021